
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
June 13, 2024 
 
Dear Madam Clerk,  
 
On June 5, 2024, House Bill HB 5785 was referred to the House Committee on Health Policy. 
HB 5785 addresses the requirements for master's level psychologists. This bill modifies 
some licensing  requirements for Limited Lifetime Psychologists (LLPs). 
 
I am asking the Subcommittee on Behavioral Health to review and make recommendations to 
this bill. With ongoing workforce issues in our state and a lack of behavioral health providers, 
creating innovative solutions to address the behavioral health needs in our state is vital. I am 
confident that the Subcommittee will be successful and productive.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
 
Julie M. Rogers 
Chair House Committee on Health Policy  
 
 


